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Thank you, Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of Jordan to the review session. We welcome the developments achieved since the previous Universal Periodic Review. 

We commend Jordan for the efforts taken to safeguard the rights of persons with disabilities including their right to education and employment. We also congratulate Jordan for implementing measures to address discrimination against women. 

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend the following for consideration: 

i. To continue with awareness-raising programmes concerning the rights of women

ii. To continue taking measures to protect children from the worst forms of child labour 

iii. To increase efforts in developing and building capacities in the field of the rights of persons with disabilities for families and organisations of persons with disabilities.

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Jordan a successful Review session.

I thank you.                                            
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